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12th August 2020 
 
Dear/ Parent/ Carer,  
It was lovely to welcome our P1 and P7 children back to school today.  We 
are looking forward to the return of all our pupils this week.  A reminder that 
P2,3 and 4 start tomorrow and P5 and 6 return to school on Friday.   
 
Staggered start/finish time 
In order to ease congestion and support the safety of our school community, 
P3 and P4/5 will start school at 8.50 am and finish school at 2.50pm.  
P1 and P6/7 will start school at 9am and finish school at 3pm.   
 
All children using school transport will be escorted to their bus/ taxi as usual.  
Bus pick up and drop off times have not changed.  School staff will supervise 
children using school transport.  
We understand that there may be families with different times, and we will do 
our best to support you with this arrangement. If you require support with this 
arrangement, please contact the school office.   
 
To ensure groups of children remain as separate as possible throughout the 
day (as per government guidelines) we will have staggered break and lunch 
times. Break time arrangements are as follows:  
10.30 -10.45am P1, P2 and P3.  
10.45 – 11.00am P4, P5, P6 and P7  
 
Lunch time arrangements are as follows:  
12.00-12.45pm P1, P2, P3. 
12.45- 1.30pm P4, P5,P6 and P7  
 
As per the letter to parents/carers from Mr Quinn, there will be no hot meal 
service at present, rather a cold lunch service (sandwich) will be provided for 
those in receipt of free school meals (this includes P1-P3 pupils who are all 
entitled to free school meals). Cold meal service can also be purchased in the 
usual way should parents/carers wish to do so. The choices for lunch will be 
tuna, cheese and ham sandwiches. A Packed lunch bags/boxes can be 
brought to school in the normal manner.  
 
I look forward to seeing you all and hope this information helps with planning 
for the children to return to school.  
Yours faithfully,  
M Ferguson 
 
Head Teacher  
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